
PLEASE ADVERTISE ON WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 7, 2016 
 

INVITATION TO BID  
  

For 
 

BOILER REPLACEMENT AT FLORENCE ROCHE SCHOOL 
 

Due 
 

11:00AM., WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 21, 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
Interested Parties:  
 
The Groton-Dunstable Regional School District is seeking sealed Bids for Boiler Replacement at Florence 
Roche School.  
  
**Bids may be obtained, beginning at 11:00 AM on Wednesday, September 7, 2016 at:  
  

Groton-Dunstable Regional School District  
Office of the Assistant Director of Business and Finance 
Attn: Michael Knight 
Col. William Prescott School 
145 Main Street 
P.O. Box 729 
Groton, Massachusetts 01450 
Phone (978) 448-5505 ext. 206 or by FAX at (978) 448-9402   

  
The office is open to the Public - Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m, excluding holidays.  
  
All bids must be received no later than 11:00 a.m., Wednesday, September 21, 2016 at the 
previously mentioned address.   
  
At 11:00 a.m. on Wednesday, September 21, 2016 at the Groton-Dunstable Regional School District Office of 
the Assistant Director of Business and Finance, 145 Main Street, Groton, MA all bids will opened publicly and 
read aloud.  
  
All bids must be sealed and clearly marked:  
     

“GDRSD- Boiler Replacement at Florence Roche School”  
  
The Groton-Dunstable Regional School Committee, the awarding authority, reserves the right to accept or reject any 
or all bids, waive any informality, investigate the ability of vendors to honor a bid, and select a bid and award a 
contract considered to be in the best interest of the Groton-Dunstable Regional School District.  
 


